
You’re invited to a premiere event that will bring together Aboriginal organisations, 
leaders and community representatives to learn about the treaty process in the NT 
and to share and discuss views on treaty and truth-telling in the Northern Territory.

The Symposium will provide delegates a forum for open dialogue about treaty and 
related matters in the NT, to be informed through the exploration of the treaty-
making framework and recommendations proposed in the Northern Territory Treaty 
Commission’s Final Report.

This is an ideal opportunity to be inspired, learn, celebrate and provide valuable 
feedback for progressing Treaty in the NT.

Northern Territory  
Treaty Symposium 

Garramilla,

Darwin

8 April 2024

aboriginalaffairs.nt.gov.au

Registration 
General Admission is free, however 
registration is essential. 

Tickets will provide admission to the NT 
Treaty Symposium in Darwin on Monday 
April 8, 2024.

To find out more contact:  
The Office of Aboriginal Affairs  
08 8999 8905 or oaa@nt.gov.au

Who should attend?
• Aboriginal Leaders and Elders

• Community Representatives

• Aspiring and Future Leaders

• Aboriginal Organisations

• Academics and Researchers

• Land Councils

• All levels of Government including regional
councils

• Anyone with an interest in Aboriginal
leadership, governance, Treaty and truth-
telling in the NT.

Registration closes   
Thursday 21 March 2024  

Unless sold out prior 

http://aboriginalaffairs.nt.gov.au
http://aboriginalaffairs.nt.gov.au



